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The Cedar Mews Care Home would like to thank us for the lovely Easter cards that they 
received over the Easter break. The residents were super eggcited! (see Twitter -x) 

 
 
Attendance:  Our class with the highest attendance last week was Year 6 with an amazing 97.2%! 

Congratulations and well done. The attendance trophy was awarded to them in our celebration 

assembly.  

Reading Raffle: We are introducing a new reading raffle this week. All children who read 3 times a 

week at home will have their name entered into a reading raffle. The lucky winners will win a book 

as a reward. This will be awarded in our Friday celebration assembly. Prizes will be awarded in 4 

categories: EYFS, Y1/2, Y3/4, Y5/6. This initiative is to encourage pupils to read more at home. 

Research evidence shows that reading regularly has the greatest impact on academic progress. 

Please support your child by reading with them at home and ensuring that their reading record is 

filled in and signed.  

Congestion on Path into Playground: Thank you for using the one-way system to walk around the 

school building when dropping off and picking up your children. Some parents had complained that 

having adults walk back along the path was causing congestion. The congestion has eased. We have 

put some signs up on the fence to politely request that all parents continue to do this, especially 

during the busiest times. 

Fund Raising: We raised a fantastic £230.30 from our Easter Raffle. 7 lucky families won a hamper to 

enjoy! Thank you again for all your donations. Our Curriculum Ambassadors will decide how we 

spend the money in due course. We will let you know of any decisions that are made. With your 

generous donations, we also raised £119 for Red Nose Day! 
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Phonics Meeting:  A date for your diary-Tuesday 30th April- Year 1 – Phonics screening check 

meeting at 3:30.  

Diversity Calendar: We celebrated World Autism Acceptance Week in school this week. The 

children watched a video in the school assembly and talked about how we celebrate differences.  

Here are the video links that were shared. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OuWhIoifLsc   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RbwRrVw-CRo  

     

Best Wishes 

Mrs. Sultana  
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